
Membership Drive 
Look for the date in November when Brother 

Knight’s will greet eligible men after every 

Mass at Holy Trinity, Historic St. Pat’s,  

and at St. Mary’s. Want to help? Tell GK 

 Pray many join our Council 
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Service to Parish & Community Since 1901 • Fr. John D. Ring Council #574 

Serving Holy Trinity, Historic St. Patrick’s, St. Mary’s parishes & St John Paul II Newman Center 

Knights’ Notes – Oct ‘22 Issue 

The NEWSLETTER is ONLINE ONLY 

Contact GK Jim Smith at 309-530-5703 or 

jsmith1002@aol.com for a printed Newsletter. 

CLUBROOM HOURS                        

Sunday: Noon - 9pm  

Monday - Friday: 2pm - 10pm 

Saturday: 11am – 10pm 
May stay open later if there is sufficient business. 

KEY DATE REMINDERS 
• Saturdays, Burgers and Corndogs! 

• Oct 6th, Ladies Aux mtg, 6pm 

• Oct 6th, Council mtg… cancelled 

• Oct 6th, BCHA mtg… cancelled 
• Oct 13th, 4th Degree mtg, 6pm @ HSP Fr 

Jeff to Host 

• Oct 19th, Tinker's Meal 5:30 - 6:30 

• Oct 20th, Council mtg, 6pm 

• Oct 28, Halloween Party  

HOLD THE DATES 

• Nov 7th, Blood Drive 
• Nov, Coats for Kids – Giving Tuesday 
• TBD, New Member Drive  

SICK OR IN DISTRESS 

• Larry Greenwald, Patsy Hall, Jim Stokes 

Let Dennis, an officer, or Terry know of 
someone Sick or Deceased to have name put on 

a prayer list. They should be affiliated with the 

K of C, member, spouse, child, or other relation. 

IN GOD'S CARE 

• Al Jones, Ralph Rossman, Chuck Gerwick, 

Jean Kauffman 

FOR THE MONTH 

HONORING ALL VOLUNTEERS 

• Blood Drive volunteers 
• Tinker & Burger crews 

• Volunteer Bartenders and Terry K 

Visit us at: http://www.kofc574.com for 

previous Knights Notes, Parishes, and more. 

Club Ph: 309-828-9671 

Grand Knight Report  

Dear Brother Knights and Friends, 

I want to dedicate this month’s Knight’s Notes to the members of our 
council, the members of the Ladies Auxiliary, and the spouses and family 

members who volunteered their valuable time towards the Knights’ of 

Columbus Intellectual Disability Fund Drive last month. 

Special thanks for the countless hours that Dennis Fries, and his lovely 

wife, Jan, devoted to co-chairing this year’s drive for the 20th + year.  They 

deserve our council’s deepest appreciation, AND MAYBE A BREAK!  

Any volunteers??? 

Special thanks to Dan & Robin Carmany (13 ½ hrs), Fred Buttitta, Mike & 

Jan Buttitta and their family (33 hrs).  Without their support the donations 

from the McDonald’s on E. Empire would have been a complete bust.  

Also, thanks to my wonderful wife, Ruth, who does so much.   

The members of Council 574 who graciously volunteered their time are 
Mike Buttitta (Jan), Dan Carmany (Robin), Dennis Fries (Jan), Phil 

Hudson, Dave Kraft, Brendi Lee, Don McHugh (Mary Margaret), Steve 

Montgomery, Jim Smith (Ruth), Mike Tomlianovich, Martin Walker II, 

Martin Walker III, Joe Walker, Bob Wefer, Mike Weis (Tina), Tom 

Whalen, Tony Witte, Jim Carsten family. 

The members of the Ladies Auxiliary that participated are Jan Buttitta, Jan 

Fries, Wendy Hannibal, Sandy Lennox, Ruth Smith, Tina Weis. 

The members who made cash donations as of Sept. 21 are Tom Whalen & 

John Kerrick.  Feel Free to Contact Me With Your Cash Donation! 

The following organizations made a significant donation of time.  SOAR 

(36 hrs), Eugene Field School (16 hrs), Best Buddies (12 hrs), St. Mary’s 
Grade School (14 hrs), NCWHS (2 hrs), and ISU (10 h).  Without their 

volunteer efforts this fundraising drive could not achieve our goals. 

Let’s Get It Done on Dunn! Thank You, Grand Knight - Jim Smith 

Click on the Facebook logo to view activities… 
Once there you can now read the Newsletter by 
clicking on KNIGHTS NOTES, then pick a month 

The Blood Drive on Sept 

12th was a Small Success  

Goal: 41 appointments 

Collected 36 units 

Next Drive will be Nov 14th. 

Please make an appt. 

https://hsp-ht.org/
https://hsp-ht.org/
https://stmarysbloomington.org/
https://www.isucatholic.org/
mailto:jsmith1002@aol.com
http://www.kofc574.com/
https://www.facebook.com/nexttonights
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Ladies Auxiliary News 
The Ladies Auxiliary would like to thank you everyone who signed 

up to enjoy September’s Tinker Meal.  The meatloaf dinner and 

fixins’ were greatly received and devoured by all.  Special thanks to 

Chef Jodi and Sous Chef Deb for the prep work.  The rest of crew 

did a tremendous job serving, fund raising and cleaning up after the 

meal.  I am awed at the teamwork this Auxiliary demonstrates time 

after time.  Thank you to everyone!  The St. Mary’s School 

supply/donation drive is wrapping up.  Proceeds from the Tinker 

Meal 50/50 raffle went to the drive.  The final drop-off to the school 

will take place in the next week, if you would like to contribute, 

please do so soon.   The Raking in Cash raffle is going extremely 
well – don’t forget to get your tickets.  The winner will be drawn at 

the Halloween Party on Fri., 10/28. 

Events to keep in mind – Halloween Party (see additional info in this 

newsletter), Christmas Giving Tree and Ugly Sweater Christmas 

Party (12/10/22) with a BAND!  Over the years, we have spread 

Christmas cheer in many ways to support our community.  This year 
is a brand-new idea for us.  A Christmas giving tree will be set up 

early November adorned with gift tags.  The tags will have specific 

items listed for the families who will be receiving the gifts this year.  

It’s easy – select a tag – purchase the item or donate the cash and 

return to Knights by the designated date.  More details to follow. 

Thanks all – see you around the Club – Tina   
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Mark Boylan 
Richard Hinthorn 
Lawrence Olson 
Joseph Stokes 
Joseph Wilson 

Mark Flynn 
Justin Weber 
James Fruin 
Deacon R Knapp 
Rev G Nelson 
Michael Kinsella 
Anibal Torres 
Tim Mc Shane 

 
John Rettick 
Robert Carmody 
Michael Molck 
Gerald Gorges 
Daniel Carmany 

Michael Kiley 
David Reynolds 
James Tuite 
Robert Schultz 
Mike Steach 
Rev J Stirniman 
Andry Brockmann 
George Flynn 

David Tjaden 

Knights of Columbus Council #574 

Come Join Us! 

• Video Gaming 

• Big Screen TVs 

• Full Bar  

• Outdoor Patio 

 

Key MEMBER Information       

 

 

 

Special Events   

• Tinkers Meals (dates in Calendar) 

• Friday Night Fish Fry (Lent) 

• Saturday Burgers and 

Corndogs 

Grand Knight: Jim Smith 
Deputy GK: Steve Scudder 
Fin Sec: Mike Tomlianovich 
Treasurer: Bob Wefer 
Chancellor: Dave Kraft 
Recorder: Mike Buttitta 
Advocate: Brian Ballard 
Warden: Mike Weis 

Inside Guard: Bernie Wright 
Outside Guard: Dan Carmany 
1 Yr. Trustee: Dennis Fries 
2 Yr. Trustee: Mike O’Driscoll 
3 Yr. Trustee: Mike Mulcahey 
Terry Kieswetter: Club Manager 
Tina Weis: Ladies Aux President 

Italian Beef, Spaghetti Marinara, Veggie, Dessert 
October 19th 5:30 – 6:30 pm 

Preorder Call 828 -9671   Everyone is invited! 

 

Vocations Fundraiser  
Brother Knights… you should have received a mailing 

containing raffle tickets for the annual vocations raffle. 

Please turn in your ticket book with cover and the money 

by Nov 25th at the club: 

1. Buy/sell as many tickets as you can. Extra books are now 

available at the club.  

2. Return all un-purchased tickets to the bartender. 

You may also return books and money to Mike 

Tomlianovich, Bob Wefer, Dennis Fries or Dave Kraft. 

 

15 chances for $15... Great Odds 

DID YOU KNOW? 

The heart of the rosary is the four sets of mysteries, each dedicated to 

events in Christ and his Mothers lives and reflected upon by the faithful. 

• The Joyful Mysteries recount the infancy and childhood of Christ.  

• The Luminous Mysteries, added to the rosary by St. John Paul II, 
are dedicated to Christ’s public ministry.  

• The Sorrowful Mysteries are the events of Christ’s passion and 

death.  

• The Glorious Mysteries invite the faithful to meditate upon the 

events following Christ’s return from the dead.  

 



October 2022 Club Phone: 309-828-9671 
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     Happy Hour 11:30 - 1:30, Oct 1 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Burgers & Dogs 

Crew – Jim Smith 
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Saint Francis 

of Assisi 
 

  

 

 

Council mtg &  

BCHA (cancelled) 
 

 

Ladies Meeting  
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Burgers & Dogs 

Crew- Steve 
Montgomery 
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4th Degree mtg 

@ Historic St Pat's, 

Fr Jeff and Brother 

Dave Liptak hosting     

   
   

 

 

Burgers & Dogs 

Crew – Kyle 
Baner 

16 17 18 19 20 Happy Hour   21 11:30 – 1:30         22 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

Saint Luke 

Feast Day 

 

 

 

 

 Council mtg 6pm 
(50/50 drawing) 

 Burgers & Dogs 

Crew – Doyle  

Tjaden 
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Burgers & Dogs 

Crew – Mike 

Mulcahey 
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Halloween 

Nov 1 

 

 
Holy Day of Obligation 
All Saints Day 
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All Souls Day 
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11:30 – 1:30         5 

Burgers & Dogs 

Crew – Mike Weis 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Sign Up 
a New 
Member 

We are a Catholic organization. Please refrain from 
using Inappropriate Language on our Property 

St. Luke Feast Day 
Oct 18th celebrates the life of St. Luke, 

one of Jesus' 12 disciples. Luke was 

thought to be an educated Gentile, or 

non-Jew, and may have even been a 

physician. Some biblical historians 

believe he may have even been a 

slave. 

Luke wrote two books in the New 

Testament -- the Gospel of Luke and 

the Acts of the Apostles. The Gospel 

of Luke focuses on converting non-

Jews to Christianity. 

Today is 
Wednesday’s 
Tinkers Meal 
Pre-Order 
Deadline 

Call 828-9671 
 

             Oct: The 

 Holy Rosary 

The rosary is one of the most 
powerful weapons the Church 

possesses.  We are constantly 

exhorted by saints, popes, and Our 
Lord and Our Lady themselves to 

pray this simple yet profound prayer.   

Accordingly, Mother  

Church has set aside a  
whole month to the  

promotion of this prayer.   

Saint Francis of Assisi 

Feast Day  

Oct 4th commemorates the life of St. 

Francis. St. Francis was born in Italy 

during the 12th century. He is 
remembered for his generosity to the 

poor and his love for animals.  

In Catholic Church’s, he is the 
Patron Saint of animals and the 

environment. Francis became a saint 

when he was canonized by Pope 
Gregory IX in 1226. Saint Francis is 

celebrated each year in October. 

Our council works wonders through our programs 

and we depend on your actions to make it all work. 

Italian Beef 
Spaghetti 

Marinara, Salad, 
Green Beans, 

Dessert 
5:30 - 6:30 $10 

Jim & Ruthann 
 Smith Crew 

Please Purchase 
Raffle Tickets 

Today! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Dennis 

If you would like to have an image of your business card displayed in this newsletter, please email Dennis: jfdf143@gmail.com 

This is Your Newsletter  
Please make suggestions for content by calling Mike at 309-830-6824.  If you know of someone that is sick, injured, or has died, please let 
Dennis know at 309-825-2589 so we can add them to our prayer list and on the Board at the Club.  

Council meeting 50/50 & Capsule Drawings – 1st & 3rd Thursdays every Month 

Support the council and attend meetings, one free beer with Drawing ticket purchase… 

1st - 50/50 for $7, the winner was Dennis F, who donated it to the Scholarship Fund and $7 goes into the Perpetual Fund, $22 is there now. Capsule 
Drawing, name of; William Heller, not Present so $7 is added to the $22 for a new total of $29.00. Which is carried over to next meeting.      

3rd - 50/50 for $6, the winner was Mike B, who donated it to the Scholarship Fund and $6 goes into the Perpetual Fund, $28 is there now. Capsule 

Drawing, name of; John Schraufnagle, not Present so $6 is added to the $28 for a new total of $34.00. Which is carried over to next meeting.      

$201 is now in the Scholarship Fund. 

7 pm 

mailto:jfdf143@gmail.com

